COPY. 7/
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure. 9th September,1958.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of yowr letter of the
7th instant, with enclosures, respecting Messrs. John Brown
& Co's Ho«S.0.99/58, "NIDDLESEX", end have to acquaint you
that the plan showing detalls of receliver pipes between HePe
and LePe Turbines will be spproved, provided the welding be
carried out to the sstisfaction of the Soclety's Surveyors.
The plen in question is returned herewith.
I am,; Dear 8ir,
Yours failthfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW.




